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Monday 15th April 

Dear Parents, 

Throughout the year, we aim to expose our children to the huge 

world of different jobs and career paths that exist. We feel it is 

important to support the aspirations of our children and enable them 

to find out more about the wide range of careers that are available 

to them in the future. We hope that we could spark an interest that 

could begin their journey to a lifelong career in a job that they 

never knew existed!  

‘Aspirations week’ will be taking place the week beginning Monday 

20th May. This year, our primary focus is to introduce our children to 

a range of careers and future job prospects that involve 

Mathematics - this is where we need your help!  

Do you (or anyone you know) have one of the following careers? Or 

another career that uses Mathematics?  

• Medical professional 

• Meteorologist 

• Scientist 

• Analyst 

• Architect 

• Market researcher 

• Accountant 

• Lecturer 

• Engineer 

• Secondary school teacher 

• Palaeontologist 
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• Game designer 

• Statistician 

• Researcher 

• Software developer 

• Solicitor 

• Emergency responder 

• Social worker 

• Counsellor  

 

If you or anyone you know works as any of the above (or similar) 

professions, and are willing to speak to a class or a few classes about 

your / their job, please send me an email to 

o.pearson@stfrancismorley.org.uk. The discussion with the children 

can take place either face to face or virtually via Zoom, for instance. 

The children always enjoy events such as these and we would 

gratefully appreciate your help. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs O Pearson  
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